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On 5 August 2010 We received your letter dated 23 July 2010 requesting 
information onl 

l 

As stated in our 31 May 2007 letter, We are (b)(6) 

unable to accept any further requests from you regarding this subject. 

In case you did not receive our 31 May 2007 letter, We have enclosed a copy with 
its attachments. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 
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Scott Koch 
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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